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Minutes: Special Meeting 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

Seney Community Room – Thompson Town Hall 

 

Present:  Ken Beausoleil, Shaina Smith with Stephen Herbert via conference call 

Also Present: various members of the public 

Recording Secretary: Marie Mongeau 

 

1.   K. Beausoleil called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 

 

2.   Open Bids for Website Re-design and IT Services 

Nineteen bids were received.   

 

Bids were from:  

1.   ImageWorks    Vernon, CT    

2.   Two Oceans Digital   Key West, FL 

3.   Civic Live     Toronto, Canada (with offices in USA) 

4.   The Computer Company (IT)  Cromwell, CT 

5.   Virtual Towns & Schools   Boxborough, MA 

6.   The Computer Company, Inc. (Website) Cromwell, CT 

7.   Rareview     Newport Beach, CA (Shaina said CT?) 

8.   Savage Systems    Putnam, CT  

9.   CMS Website Services   Raleigh, NC  

10. MontBlanc Technologies, LLC  Southbury, CT 

11.  Civic Plus     Manhattan, KS 

12.  Connect Computer   Rocky Hill, CT  

13.  AKA Comp Solutions   Chicago, IL 

14.  MRW Connected, Inc.   Easthampton, MA 

15.  Mad Communications, LLC  East Hampton, CT 

16.  Konica Minolta    Windsor, CT 

17.  Quasar Internet Solutions   Chaplin, CT 

18.  Epcom World Industries   Pawcatuck, CT 

19.  System solutions    Thompson, CT 

 

   

During the opening of the bids, three additional bids were received.  There was a discussion as 

to whether the bids which arrived after the deadline should be accepted.   The consensus was if 

the deadline was missed, it will not be included.  S. Smith recommended that this subject be 

brought up for further discussion at the next Board of Selectmen’s meeting. 
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The three bids which were not opened were from: 

1.  Neumeric Technologies Corp. Westerville, OH 

2.  The Walker Group   Farmington, CT 

3.  HQU Systems   Temecula, CA 

 

S. Smith asked if the Board of Selectmen would be reviewing the bids.  K. Beausoleil stated 

yes they will be passed out to the Board along with an additional one or two people from Town 

Hall. 

  

The bid packages were turned over to Ken Beausoleil. 

 

 

3.  S. Smith moved and K. Beausoleil seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. 

K. Beausoleil – yes  S. Smith – yes  S. Herbert – yes 

The motion carried unanimously 

K. Beausoleil adjourned the meeting at 1:32 p.m. 


